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I'd like to start off and say that I agree that vaping has a high market towards kids 

underage and that it influences them. Banning the sale of them will by no means stop 

the sale, it will only provoke it even more in areas that cause more problems. I've 

witnessed it in California, it's done nothing but cause more chaos in that field. I'm 

opposed to the bill as it involves the pipe tobacco community that I'm involved with 

(some tobaccos are aromatic that have sweeteners in it to improve the aroma). Pipe 

tobacco should have no involvement with these mango, fruit rollup, berry vaping 

devices. I'm not one to use vapes but if this bill goes through, please leave pipe 

tobacco out of it. 


